Thursday, August 28, 1986 Continued

The letter from Tom Lester, Director of the Tulsa Area Emergency Management
Agency was discussed. This item was deferred until the next Management
Conference.

The memo from George Phillips dated 9-18-86, regarding the request from Mr. W. J. Maurer, President, TAC to hold the National TAC Jr. Olympic Cross Country Meet on December 10, 1988 at LaFortune Golf Course was discussed. Moved by Harris, seconded by Rice, to approve Mr. Maurer's request. Upon roll call, Rice, yes; Harris, yes; Selph, yes. Motion carried. George Phillips to draft a letter for the Chairman.

Meeting adjourned at 9:56 a.m.

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

ATTEST:

Mr May (My De) Joan Hastings, County Clerk